
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Haywood County Schools Closed – Employee Guidance 
 
Haywood County, North Carolina – March 13, 2014 
 
Today, Thursday, March 13 is a “No Day/Closed Day” for Haywood County Schools.  This 
day will be made up at the end of the school year.  For contract, payroll and supervision 
purposes, we need to provide staff with the following reminder: 

• Ten-month employees (certified, licensed, classified and hourly) should NOT come 
to work unless directed to do so by his or her principal/director.  These employees 
need to work on the “make up” day at the end of the year. 

• Eleven and twelve month employees are already scheduled to work on the make up 
day at the end of the year.  Therefore, these employees may work today or take 
accumulated leave.  

 
Haywood County Schools’ averages just over 8 missed student days each year due to 
inclement weather.  Thus far, we have missed 12 days this school year.  Pending additional 
closings, the last student day will be Friday, June 13, 2014. 
 
Haywood County Schools 
1230 North Main Street 
Waynesville, NC 28786 
 
www.haywood.k12.nc.us 
 
 
Contact:   Dr. Bill Nolte, Associate Superintendent 
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